

Evaluation

	As the Reed School strives to offer a high quality program for students, your input would be greatly appreciated. Please take a few minutes to fill out this evaluation form.
1.	Were the stated goals of the program met? If not, how could the Spring of 1939 program better achieve these objectives?
2.	Did you find the Teacher's Guide to be a useful resource? Do you have any suggestions for improving it?
3.	Were the pre-visit and follow-up activities helpful? Which ones did you utilize?
4.	What on-site activities were the most successful?
5.	What activities were the least successful and do you have any suggestions for improving them?
6.	Are there any changes that you would like to see made to the program? If so, what are they?
7.	How do you rate the quality of the Reed School interpreter in teaching your class?
8.	Would you be interested in returning to the Reed School? Will you recommend it to other teachers?

Your comments will be used to evaluate and improve the Reed School's Spring of 1939 program. Thank you.

Please return this teacher's evaluation form to:

REED SCHOOL historic site c/o H.H. Bennett Studio historic site PO Box 147 Wisconsin Dells, WI 53965